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5 July 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself as your child’s Director of Progress and 
Achievement from September 2022. It is an absolute honour to have this opportunity and I cannot 
wait to start working with this fantastic group of students. Recently, I have been able to work with 
Mr Denman to ensure that there is a smooth transition in order to support all students in the year 
group.  
 
In partnership with tutors and Miss Wiley, Assistant Director of Progress and Achievement, we 
plan to embed the following vision for the year group: 
 

“To be a community of learners who are self-aware and take pride in their own 
wellbeing and academic progress, a community who continuously display our Wildern 
Attributes and always show a positive attitude to learning.” 

 
In order to achieve this, my first initiative when we return in September, is to meet with all students 
in the year group during tutor time at the beginning of the school day. I hope to get to know 
students and give them the opportunity to ask me any questions they may have.  
 
I look forward to working in partnership with you as sharing student successes and areas for 
development with parents, I believe is integral to supporting your child. I look forward to working 
in partnership with you, and this brilliant group of students as they continue their journey at Wildern 
School.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr Z Kinnaird 
Director of Progress and Achievement  
Year 8 September 2022 
 


